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Katherine,

Or concerns are as follows:
The provisions in this bill seem to serve as a benefit to in-state licensed wholesalers, at the expense of 
consumers.
Requiring alcohol wholesalers to off-load their inventory at a SC licensed wholesaler, only to be reloaded and 
delivered to the retailer adds what appears to be an unnecessary and arbitrary burden that will drive up costs.

Please let me know if there are any follow up questions.

Thank you.
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